
We wanted to provide you with an update regarding the threat and evacuation at Pulaski High
School, Tuesday, September 26. All threats will be taken seriously to ensure our students and
staff safety. Precautionary measures have been implemented.

The Village of Pulaski Police Department released the attached statement. The Department of
Criminal Investigation (DCI) has been working on the two threats. This incident remains under
investigation. No further information can be shared at this time due to the investigation.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F-SHN6EL0uQiiK-BCbIzkuVnU3Qz_y3u/view?usp=drive_link

